
 

 

Public Notice 
Water Improvement Project 

 

As part of the Matterson Reservoir Improvement Project, District staff will be 
taking the next steps in completing this project by introducing Matterson 

Reservoir back in the distribution system. 
 

This will start today, March 21, 2019. 
 

This work can result in water discolouration. 
 

If you note discolouration in your water supply, we suggest running an 
outside tap until the water clears. 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE 
 

Water systems pressures will change throughout the process and temporary 
loss of pressure in situations may occur. If this occurs, we suggest running an 

outside tap to flush the system. 
 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience and 

Thank you for your patience. 

 

 
For further information please contact: 

Steve Lang, Public Works Foreman, at 250-266-0598 


